
 
 

 
Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

NO 21 OF 2025 
 

Port of Swansea 
 

 
 

Filming on the Queen’s Dock Road  
 

Please be aware that on Tuesday September 2nd 2025 Filming for an 
upcoming feature film will be taking place Queen’s Dock Road at the port 
of Swansea. Between 0800 and 1800 traffic management will be in place 

on the road, causing a maximum delay of 4 mins, please see attached plan 
of the affected area, we thank you for your patience during this time. 

 

 
 
 

                    Name : Adam Powis 
                    Date : 01/09/2025 
                    Any Queries, please contact ABP on : 07843978020 

 
All ABP South Wales Notices to Port Users and Tenants may be viewed on: - 

www.southwalesports.co.uk 



 

 


